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Kathy’s Views  

Welcome to 2009!

I was hoping this would be a 
better year for the Neumann’s 
but was I ever wrong.   

Herb had arthroscopic knee 
surgery; rotator cuff surgery; is 
in rehab; the other knee is in 
trouble and now he might need 
both knees replaced!         

Oh well!  I guess you just have 
to take what is dealt you and 
hope for the best.  We are survi-
vors & will be OK!

The newsletter isn’t up to par as 
I would like it to be but I wanted 
to get something out for the 
New Year!  Please bear with 
me.  The next one will be better. 
(I hope).  Better yet, maybe 
someone will take it over for me.

PLEASE send me some info 
for YOUR newsletter!

Of course with all this going on, 
Herb will not be able to canvas 
the merchants for donations so 
it will be up to you members to 
hit the pavement so our car 
show will be the success it has 
always been.  

Kathy
P.S.  Just received our first 
2009 Car Show  registration!  
Keep ’em coming!!       
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A hearty welcome to the new year to all of you in Nature 
Coast Corvair Club.  This is going to be an exciting year for 
us.  We have our annual show coming up in March and 
then off to the National Corvair Convention in Jacksonville 
in July.  We will be in charge of the econo run at the con-
vention, and both B. Brown and Mary Lou have worked at 
the last convention at Daytona.

We have a lot of work ahead of us for our show.  Herb is 
down with rotator cuff surgery, and it appears that he is go-
ing to have to have one or both of his knees done.  That 
means that he will be unable to help solicit funds for tro-
phies this year.  I've asked him to pave our way with some 
people by utilizing the telephone, but most of the burden will 
be on us as club members. This is a job that has to be 
done!  I'm going to call Mike this PM  and start the ball roll-
ing,  If you can help give Mike a call at 344-8196 or call me 
at 465-8631.

We'll see you at our meeting on the 14th of January.  Till 
them, drive those Corvairs!

John Saxe

         

 President’s Voice - John Saxe

  DON’T FORGET

NEXT MEETING  

JANUARY 14TH  @ B 
& W  DRUG STORE 

(Elephants don’t!)

AND A VERY BELATED 
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MINUTES

NATURE COAST CORVAIR CLUB

11 NOVEMBER 2008

MEETING CALLED TO ORDER:

Mike Schlaudraff, President, called the meeting to order @ 7:11 pm @ the B/W Rexall Diner in Inverness.

NUMBER OF MEMBERS PRESENT:

20 plus Jon Langdon, son of Mark Langdon, on leave from Korea as an active duty member of the USAF. 

MINUTES FROM LAST MEETING:

Minutes from 8 October, 2008 were approved as E-Mailed and mailed to attending members.  One correction was made that our 
Christmas Dinner on December 4, 2008 starts @ 5:30 pm instead of 6:00 pm as printed in the October minutes.

TREASURES REPORT

Report was given and approved as read by Kathy Neumann.

CORRESPONDENCE

Mike Schlaudraff announcements:

Letter of appreciation from the 1st United Methodist   Church of Inverness for participating in their food drive/car show.

8th Annual Corvette Raffle

An order form for a CD of “my 4 door red Corvair”.

1st Friday there is a classic car gathering @ Beef O’Brady’s in Inverness

Kathy Neumann’s announcements:

Our March 2009 Car Show letters are ready to be mailed.  

Chronicle edition of the Inverness “Pioneer” had a note in their “Good News” section stating our autocross car is “a success 
and fun for all”.

Salvation Army letter thanking us for $100 donation last year.  The club voted to donate $200 this year due to increased 
demand for their services.

Dave Pieklik, our liaison to the City of Inverness, is participating in a celebrity buck off on a mechanical bull for the 4H Ro-
deo.  The club voted to donate $100 for his efforts regardless how long he manages to hang on.

A reference was made to a Corvair gathering every April in Helen Georgia.

OLD BUSINESS:

Herb Neumann gave us a review of our 1st Auto Cross event in St. Augustine on November 1st & 2nd.

Car lasted well with the following problems:

Plug fouling problems

Fuel regulator adjustments

Threw a fan belt

Dip stick port sprayed oil

Final lap on Sunday a transmission problem ended our day.

We were well received by the regulars and they commented on our clubs camaraderie and appearance in the club shirts & 
hats.

The next SECA event in St. Augustine is on March 28 & 29, 2009.

John Saxe’s review of the Daytona Dream event in October was that more of us should go next year.  This year they had 800 
cars participating.  He got a room on the beach for $90 and was one of only 3 Corvairs that showed up.

Mary Lou Gieseler & Bob Brown were the only 2 member to attend the Sheriff’s Youth Ranch “Turkey in the ground” event.  
Mary Lou said we were missed and she explained that about 10 of us were in St. Augustine.

Mike Holup, a Citrus County Cruiser, contacted a club member and had some comments about future valve cover races spon-
sored by our club.

Review the “Cruisers” rules and possibly adopt them as our own since we are in 
the same county.     Our ramp needs a starting gate to eliminate possible 

Secretary’s Report  - Dave Langdon
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Classified Fees
        Ad Size                       1 Issue                             6 Issues                                   12 Issues
         1/2 Page                         $12.00                               $80.00                                      $110.00
         1/4 Page                         $  7.50                               $42.00                                      $  75.00                  

Bus Card                              $ 5.00                                $27.00                                      $  50.00

NCCC Members:   FREE

Other Corvair Members:  $2.50 for the 1st  20 words & $1.00 for each additional word.

FOR SALE:  Complete 140 head set-up.  2 reconditioned heads, 4 carbs rebuilt w/ all linkage still attached, all 
top sheet metal nicely painted black including original dual air filter!  An absolute steal @ $500.00.   For more 
info call Herb @ 352-344-4210 or e-mail-nccorvairclub@yahoo.com. 

Office        Name          Address                   E-mail
President        John Saxe     2014 SW 86 Loop, Dunnellon, FL 34461                 jnknsaxe@hotmail.com

Vice President        Larry Vaught                    1893 Dorie Ave, The Villages, FL 32162                 lvaughtkc@comcast.net

Secretary                    Dave Langdon                 1731 NW 20th Ave., Crystal River, FL 34428          dlangdon1@tampabay.rr.com                                                         

Treasurer                   Kathy Neumann     1490 Druid Rd.., Inverness, FL  34452             nccorvairclub@yahoo.com

NCCC Memorabilia     Karen Saxe                   2014 SW 86 Loop.., Dunnellon, FL 34431               jnknsaxe@hotmail.com

Activity Director         Mark Langdon     9345 W Milwaukee Ct., Crystal River, FL 34428      mlangbon@tampabay.rr.com                                                                  

Historian        Wendell Stevens     6450 N. Shorewood Dr., Hernando, FL 34442

Newsletter                  Kathy Neumann     1490 Druid Rd.., Inverness, FL  34452             nccorvairclub@yahoo.com

Nature Coast Corvair Club Officers
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Minutes continued...

Our ramp needs a starting gate to eliminate possible help from owners.

He offered to let us use his ramp if we want to.

Herb Neumann took his suggestions under advisement and will consult other club members before announcing the committee’s 
findings.  

NEW BUSINESS:

Karen Saxe circulated a sign up roster for our Christmas dinner @ Harbor Lights restaurant on December 4, 2008 @ 5:30pm.

A decision was made to announce and install officers for 2009 @ our dinner.  The following members have volunteered for the 
following positions:

President: John Saxe

Vice President: Larry Vaughn

Secretary: Dave Langdon

Treasurer: Kathy Neumann

It was decided to NOT have a December meeting that would have been on December 10, 2008.

Linda Schlaudraff asked the club to vote on a $200 donation to Citrus United Basket.  The motion passed and we were re-
minded that they always have a need for non-perishable food and old cell phones.

Mike Schlaudraff let us know that the new Citrus County Emergency Operations Center on Saunders Path in Lecanto is having 
an “Open House” this Saturday, November 15th.

Kathy Neumann, Treasurer, reminded us that we have to limit our donations so we will have enough start up money for our 
2009 Car Show.  We have to assume that commercial donations to us will be even less than last year due to the economy.

Ted Rockentine reminded us to shop @ Advance Auto and use the Neumann’s phone number, 352-344-4210, for a 10% dis-
count.  He also mentioned a neglected 1966 2 door hard top with power glide and A/C  for sale. 

NEXT MEETING:

January 14th, 2009 @ same place and same time!

HAPPY DECEMBER/ JANUARY BIRTHDAYS

Herb Neumann, Wade Reynolds, John Zezuski;  Kathy Neumann, 

HAPPY DECEMBER ANNIVERSARIES

Dave & Sylvia Langdon and John and Karen Saxe

MEETING ADJOURNED; 8:05 PM

Respectfully Submitted, 

Dave Langdon, Secretary NCCC

A MESSAGE FROM OUR OUTGOING PREZ

Well gang this is the last word from me, I hope but all in all it's been a fun 2 years. Sometimes it was frustrating for 
all of us when trying to meet our goals. But we did it anyways which is apparent when we go to the other 
clubs/events and everyone says what a great "Car Show" we had and how much they enjoyed it. Now for the good 
stuff, I am sure that everyone has heard about the problems Herb is having with his knees and shoulder, that 
means I lost my partner for the collections for the show. I am asking ALL members to please help, please help; I 
am begging everyone to help with the collections. If we are going to maintain the reputation that we have it will take 
everyone. I'll shut up for now, thanks for letting me be your president for the past 2 years. Mike

THANKS MIKE FOR YOUR DEDICATION TO NATURE COAST CORVAIR CLUB.  

(But don’t think your off the hook!)
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CRUISE-INS 
Every 1st Friday:  Beef O’Brady’s , US 41 N, Inverness, FL  Contact: (352) 344-9464 

Every Saturday - The Saturday Night Cruise at Old Town, US 192 (1 mile e/o I-4), Kissimmee. 1972 and older vehi-
cles welcome, registration opens at 1pm (free) and ends at 8pm. Saturday Nite's 8 checkered flag winners receive 
$25 cash, a case of Valvoline oil and the flag. For more info. call (407) 396-4888

Every 1st Sunday: Florida Swap Meet, Car Corral and Car Show, at the Sumter County Fairgrounds, SR 471, Bush-
nell (2 1/2 miles n/o Webster Flea Market), 7:30am - 3pm. For more info. call 1-800-438-8559

                        - Webster Westside Auto Swap Meet & Show, 8am-2pm. Top 30 Car and Top 30 Motorcycle show, 
open to all cars & motorcycles. Best of Show for cars & motorcycles each win $100 cash and large trophy. Club par-
ticipation trophy & $100 cash (5 member min.). Plus one lucky entrant from show will win $100 cash. Dash plaques to 
the 1st 50. Registration is $10. Door prizes, 50/50, good food & lots of friendly faces. Music by DJ Starvin' Darvin. For 
info. call (352) 628- 4656 

Every Saturday: Citrus County Cruisers  - Wendy's, SR 19, Crystal River (6-9pm), door prizes, trophies, birthday 
cake, 50/50. For more info. call Judy at (352) 527-4422 or Ray at (352) 794-0060

Every 3rd Saturday: The Villages Cruise-In, 1980 and older, Trophies, door prizes, DJ, 50/50,   3 - 7:30pm

NEW Saturday, January 10, 2009 and every second Saturday after that, the Ocala Kid and his better half Fran will be 
hosting a "FREE" cruise-in from 6:00-8:30pm in the K-Mart parking lot on East Silver Springs Blvd. and 36th Street in 
Ocala (same place as old cruise-in was held). They purchased a sound system, music and generator. There will be 
no trophies, just good old Rock and Roll with Kool Cars Under The Stars. There will be a 50/50 and prizes. For more 
information, call The Ocala Kid at (352) 625-7122.......please mark your calendars and help support this effort.

CAR SHOWS
Sunday March 1, 2009: CITRUS COUNTY CRUISERS, 25th Manatee Car & Truck Show,  Crystal Chevrolet, 1035 
S Suncoast Bllvd (US 19S), Homosassa, FL  Contact:Jim (352) 527-0024 or Judy (352) 527-4422

Saturday March 14, 2009: NATURE COAST CORVAIR CLUB’S, 6th Annual Car & Truck Show, Inverness City 
Hall, Main St, Inverness, FL. Contact: John (352) 465-8631 or Herb (352) 344-4210; nccorvairclub@yahoo.com.  

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~

CORVAIR HAPPENINGS
Our trip up to St. Augustine for the CFC autocross was quite an experience for most of our club members.  We all 
had a good time and the car ran well with only a few mishaps.  When all the results were in, our members all received 
awards.  Below are some of the pictures of the event.

     Mark-Fast Time                  John Z                 Herb in his race car!                Larry                             Dave

Testing the track out         Mark ready to race           Fastest car there          Jon raring to go The NCCC Crew
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   NATURE COAST CORVAIR CLUB

Kathy Neumann, Editor 
1490 Druid Rd

Inverness, FL 34452-4508

A BRIGHTER AND A NEW BEGINNING FOR

http://www.pdfonline.com/easypdf/?gad=CLjUiqcCEgjbNejkqKEugRjG27j-AyCw_-AP

